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U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

December 21, 2016
MR. JOHN GREENEWALD JR.

FOIPA Request No.: 1361608-000
OGA Name Tracking No.: 84182-RI
Subject: Intellipedia: COINTELPRO

Dear Mr. Greenewald:
While processing your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, the United States National
Security Agency located FBI information in their records. This material was referred to the FBI for direct

response to you.

Enclosed are copies of the referred material. Deletions have been made pursuant to Title 5, United
States Code, Section 5§52 as noted below. See the enclosed form for an explanation of these exemptions.
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s pages were reviewed and 7 pages are being released.

For questions regarding our determinations, visit the www.fhi.gov/foia website under “Contact Us.”
The FOIPA Request number listed above has been assigned to your request. Please use this number in all
correspondence concerning your request. Your patience is appreciated.
































